IHSA Amateurism by-law and SMART Fund issues resolved

The IHSA is pleased to announce that details have been finalized between the IHSA and the USBC in
regards to the SMART Fund and the IHSA amateurism by-law. With the revisions made to the USBC
SMART Fund it now fits in to the guidelines set in the IHSA by-laws.



